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5 March 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all on Monday morning, we are aware that there will 
still be concerns and as the children return it is important that we continue to follow the 
guidelines both in and out of school to ensure we maintain our bubbles and safety of our 
community. School staff are continuing to take Lateral Flow Tests and the government 
have now made it possible for the parents/carers of school age children to access the LFT 
kits if they would like to home test. Please follow the link below: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests  
 
 If your child develops any symptoms related to Covid 19 they should not attend school 
and you must continue to follow the government guidelines.  
 
Please do not give your child Calpol or equivalent prior to coming in to school, this ensures 
we are able to have a true temperature reading if they develop any symptoms. 
 
The one way system through school remains which means the car park will continue to be 
used as an exit and the gates will be open. Children and adults use this exit throughout the 
day and for safety this means that no cars are permitted on to site, please park safely on 
the road during drop off and pick up times, please do not park in front of the gates to 
enable access for emergency vehicles. 
 
PE KITS: 
Each Year group will now come in to school dressed in their outdoor PE kits once a week. 
Please ensure your child wears warm tracksuit bottoms, a hoodie or jumper and trainers. 
Reception: Tuesday 
Year 1 :       Thursday 
Year 2:        Wednesday 
 
Bubble drop off and pick up times remain the same, please help us maintain the bubbles 
by ensuring you do not congregate in groups at the gate and by arriving at your designated 
times. We appreciate you cooperation in this matter. 

 
BUBBLE DROP OFF TIME COLLECTION TIME 

YEAR 2 8.45AM 2.55PM 

YEAR 1 8.55AM 3.05PM 

RECEPTION 9.05AM 3.15PM 

mailto:office@suffieldpark.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests


 
We would love to physically see all the wonderful work your child has completed over the 
lock down period, please return this to school where it will be quarantined and marked. 
If you have any worries about the return to school please make contact with class teachers 
via Tapestry or by contacting the school office. We will be happy to discuss these with you. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Mrs Nichola Stewart 
Head Teacher 

 

 
 

 


